
What are SafeHighways.org and Safe Highway Matters?
SafeHighways.org and the Safe Highway Matters Quarterly Newsletter are part of the 
effort to build a nationwide community for all members of state and federal departments 
of transportation, highway authorities, private operators, academics, and advocates for 
safe roads. Safety Service Patrols represent a highly effective and discrete program within 
highway operations and ITS. 

Why subscribe to Safe Highway Matters?
We aim to serve you. We find out the latest news on patrols across the country and share 
recent developments with you. We also research Safety Service Patrol relevant topics to 
find the best practices used throughout the industry that ensure safer roads for you and for 
the motorists traveling the roads you patrol. Tell us what is needed and what’s relevant. We 
invite you to sign up and we welcome your ideas and suggestions.

Yes, I want to learn more about

Safety Service Patrols 
from across the nation!

Subscribe Today!
Log on to www.safehighways.org to subscribe today.

While you’re there click to follow us 
on Twitter and like our Facebook page!


